
       


  JULY 2018 NEWSLETTER  
I don’t think that it’s a secret to anyone that reads the newsletter or 
Facebook page that I am proud of our club. From meager beginnings, 
the strides forward have been tremendous. I am proud of the people 
that have made all this possible. Lots of years, lots of sweat, lots of 
forethought and ambition... 
Speaking of Facebook, if you are not looking at our page, you’re 
missing early opportunities. Results, notices, and schedules are 
generally posted there first! 
Summertime is here and the heat will be a factor that will affect all our 
activities for the next three or four months. Such was the case in 
June.  
Steel Challenge continues to be a growing and positive program for 
the club. The June match had a good turnout and some excellent 
scores turned in. See the Practiscore website for complete results. 
Thanks to the organizers and competitors! 
The June Bowling Pin Match had an excellent number of shooters and 
great results! Steve Misencik proved that age was not a factor with 
his 1st place win; Scott Watson placed a solid 2nd, and our club 
president, Woody Baird, took 3rd. 
Scheduling conflicts hurt the attendance of the Golf Ball match but 
did not dampen the level of competition. Congratulations to Eb Spink 
for his performance at 100 yards and to Tommy Glasscock for his 200 
yard win. I have reached out to other clubs within the state to 
publicize our rimfire rifle match. With a little luck, we will see an 
uptick in the number of shooters. 
JULY SCHEDULE OF EVENTS  
STEEL CHALLENGE JULY 8 REGISTER BY PRACTISCORE SETUP 
BEGINS @ 12:30. 



BOWLING PIN MATCH JULY 15 @ 2PM. $10 PER GUN 

GOLF BALL MATCH JULY 29 100 YARD EVENT BEGINS @ 2PM. 200 
YARD FOLLOWS IMMEDIATELY. $10 PER GUN 

The mid-term elections have jumped to a new level of importance 
with the announced retirement of Justice Kennedy. President Trump 
knows that his nominee, regardless of record, regardless of race, sex, 
or even whether they are from this planet or not, will immediately be 
rejected by the Illogical Left. Their life - and anyone remotely 
connected - will be subjected to a level of character assassination 
that would normally be considered illegal and shameful. The 
Democrat side of the aisle will oppose anyone and everyone, dragging 
their feet, asking for “investigations”, trying to stop what they have 
already deemed a constitutional crisis. Strange choice of words from 
a group of elected officials that wouldn’t recognize our Constitution if 
they tripped over it. Support our President and support those who 
support him! 

“The laws that forbid the carrying of arms are laws of such a nature, 
they disarm only those who are neither inclined nor determined to 
commit crimes...”.                                                   Thomas Jefferson  

Enjoy your Independence Day Holiday. Remember those whose blood 
was spilled to guarantee your right to celebrate freedom in the 
greatest country on earth! See you at the range... 

                                                                                     Tim Courtney  
                                                                                      Secretary ACSC 
                            


